
Snibston 
Colliery Visit

As part of our Industrial 
Revolution topic, Oak 

Class paid a visit to 
Snibston Colliery. We had 

a fantastic day walking 
there from Woodstone. 

Whilst there, we learned 
about how children were 

treated in mines at the 
beginning of the 

revolution, before we 
were given a tour of the 

colliery; learning how the 
work there impacted the 

local area.
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